
Name the Gritter competition 

As you may be aware Leicestershire County Council has launched its annual Name the Gritter 

competition to all primary school children.  

I would like pupils at your schools to don their thinking caps and come up with a name for one of 

three of our new vehicles.  

The children with the winning names will get a chance to see ‘their’ gritter complete with its name 

painted on as part of its livery. 

Winners will win a £20 voucher, a certificate and a chance to meet the gritter with their chosen 

name and the school will win a £50 voucher. 

Suggestions can be sent in by individuals, school classes or the whole school. They should include the 

name they have thought of, together with the name and address of their school, and the class or 

child’s name if relevant. 

Teachers can enter a name on behalf of a pupil or class by filling in the form online or by 

downloading the document from attachments – both of which can be found here: 

http://www.leicestershiretradedservices.org.uk/Article/60521 

The deadline for entries is Friday, 21 December. Good luck! 

http://www.leicestershiretradedservices.org.uk/Article/60521

